
MAY 2025 

Notice: Discontinuation of Outer-Carton Identification Stickers 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your 
continued support and patronage. 

Following the recent specification change to our manual winches—specifically the adoption of a 
transparent clutch cover (excluding ratchet-type and Mini Maxpull winches)—we have been applying 
a white circular sticker to the outer carton for identification purposes. As the identification period has 
now ended, we will discontinue the use of this sticker with immediate effect. 

Please be assured that the cessation of the sticker in no way affects the quality or specifications of 
the products themselves. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to your 
continued patronage. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

MAXPULL MACHINERY & ENGINEERING CO., LTD. 

 

Details 

 Identification sticker applied 

  

Identification sticker not applied 

Manufacture period 21 Feb 2024 – 13 May 2025 From 14 May 2025 onward 

Serial numbers 674821 – 691566 691567 onwards, or 674820 and earlier 

 
• Manual winches of the ratchet type and Mini Maxpull winches within the above serial-number ranges are 
excluded. 

• Within the range shown as “sticker applied”, a small number of models manufactured before the transparent 
clutch-cover change, and therefore without a white sticker, are mixed in. 

 

MAXPULL MACHINERY & ENGINEERING CO., LTD. 
1296-22, Nakaya, Nishifukai, Nagareyama-shi, Chiba 270-0107, JAPAN 
Tel: +81-4-7186-6797  Fax:  +81-4-7186-6798 
E-mail: info@ maxpull.co.jp 
http://www.maxpull.co.jp 
http://youtu.be/sAabevL5oBw 
 

 

http://www.maxpull.co.jp/
http://youtu.be/sAabevL5oBw

